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  March 27t h 2020 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
As mentioned previously, the health and safety of skaters and staff is and 
remains World Skate’s top priority.  
Given the spread of COVID-19, which continues to impact the entire world, the 
decision to indefinitely postpone the World Championships currently scheduled 
to be held in London at the end of May , has been taken.   
 
As we learn more information in the weeks to come, World Skate will work with 

organizers to restructure and reschedule Season #2 . Suspended events will be 
considered as part of the possible future rescheduling.  
 
Thanks for your understanding.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 

 
    Roberto Marotta  
   Secretary General   
 

 


